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Spring Term Newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed your Christmas break. Thank you for your generosity and good wishes. We have lots of new exciting things planned for the term ahead and have settled back into school life already.
This term we will be learning all about ‘Magic’ and ‘Spring Time’. Following the children’s interests, our topic of Magic will cover a range of engaging, creative mini-topics such as: fairies, witches and wizards, unicorns, superheroes, castles and dragons…
We have planned a variety of exciting activities for our outdoor classroom too. Please ensure your child has a pair of named wellies in school to keep in the conservatory. We have waterproof clothing in school.
General reminders for the week…
Monday- PE and Music with Mrs Boyd
Tuesday- French with Mrs Earl
Wednesday- Mrs Heron (PPA cover for morning session), book bags collected
Thursday-
Friday- Book bags sent home.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Smith, Mrs Douglass and Miss Ingram.
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